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EODAF/189-05
December 7, 2005
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency in your capacity as Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP) to transmit to you the report on the measures taken by the General Secretariat to address the recommendations made by the Office of the Inspector General in investigation report SG/OIG/INV-01/05.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Ambassador Frank Almaguer

Director

Department of Administration and Finance
His Excellency
Ambassador Manuel María Cáceres
Chair, Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs
Permanent Representative of Paraguay
  to the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C. 
cc:
Linda Fealing - Inspector General

Louis Ferrand - Office of the Legal Advisor to the Secretary General

Alfonso Munevar - Office of Budgetary and Financial Services
Att.
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2006/CP15541E.pdf
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